
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
15th May 2017 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Eagles Class Trip to Whitby – Monday 26th March 2018 

 

Arrangements have been made for Eagles Class to visit Whitby on Monday 26th March 2018. The purpose 

of the trip is to make associations with the town that has inspired our English and Art work this term. 

Sensible footwear such as trainers or walking shoes will be necessary and a waterproof coat will be 

required. For safety please ensure that your child wears school uniform. 

  

The children will be travelling by coach, leaving at 9:10am and returning at 3:30pm. FOALs have very kindly 

agreed to pay for the cost of the coach so for this trip there will be nothing to pay.  

 

Mrs Jack has offered to make packed lunches for the children to take on their trip. Each one will cost £2.10, 

the same as a normal school lunch. It will include; a sandwich with a choice of filling (cheese, egg or tuna), 

vegetable sticks, a savoury item such as a sausage roll, a piece of fruit, a flap jack and a bottle of water. 

Alternatively your child can bring their own packed lunch.  

 

If your child will require medication on their school trip (including travel sickness medicine), please ensure 

that you visit the school office to complete the necessary paperwork and deliver the medicine before the 

day of the trip. All medication should be delivered in its original packaging, including dosage instructions. 

Unfortunately, we are unable to administer medicine unless the above conditions are met. 

 

Please complete and return the attached slip giving authority for your child to take part. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mr R Onions    

  

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

 

I give permission for__________________________ to visit Whitby on Monday 26th March 2018.   

 

 Please provide my child with a cheese , egg , tuna  packed lunch 

 I will provide my child with a packed lunch   

 

If your child normally has school dinners and we’re to provide them with a packed lunch just pay as usual.  

If you usually provide your child with a packed lunch but they would like a school one on this occasion it  

will cost £2.10.  

 

 

Signed…………………………………………parent/carer. 

 

PLEASE RETURN TO SCHOOL BY MONDAY 19TH MARCH 2018 

Head Teacher: Mr S. Simper 

Leeming Lane, Leeming Bar, Northallerton, North Yorkshire DL7 9AU 

Website: www.aiskewleemingbar.org 

Telephone: 01677 422403  Email: admin@aiskewleemingbar.n-yorks.sch.uk 

 


